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 Circular Letter No.4204/Add.9 
 16 April 2020 

 
To: All IMO Member States 

United Nations and specialized agencies 
Intergovernmental organizations 
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status with IMO 

 
Subject: Joint Statement IMO-WCO on the integrity of the global supply chain 

during the COVID-19 pandemic 
 
The Secretary-General of the World Customs Organization (WCO) and the Secretary-General 
of the International Maritime Organization (IMO) have jointly issued the attached statement to 
assist States in ensuring that health measures are implemented in ways that minimize 
unnecessary interference with international traffic and trade. 
 
Member States and international organizations are invited to bring the contents of this circular 
letter to the attention of all concerned, especially customs administrations and port State 
authorities, at both national and local levels. 
 
 

*** 
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